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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
I would like to confirm the current teaching arrangements for the duration of Mrs Penney’s 
maternity leave.  On Tuesdays Mrs Benson will not be teaching and the class will be covered 
by either myself and/or Mrs Dahn.  Mrs Benson is responsible for planning and resourcing all 
lessons to ensure the class have complete consistency across all subjects and also ensures all 
information is shared with all staff within the bubble.  We have worked incredibly hard to 
ensure there is the minimum changes of adults within the class to also reduce the risks of staff 
crossing bubbles etc.  Mrs Dahn is also the class TA and has an excellent knowledge of the 
class and how the systems work which ensures even more consistency for every pupil. 
 
I would also like to let you know that all pupils within the class have at least 30 mins to eat 
their lunch, in which time Mrs Benson shares stories etc. which the pupils have been really 
enjoying.  This is consistent with the whole school lunchtime systems of timings to ensure all 
pupils can safely stay in their bubbles whilst eating and having time outside.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

 
Kind Regards 

 
 

  
 
 

Mrs L Boucher      

Headteacher  

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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